
 
BDC BOARD MEETING – 04/00/24 – NO MEETING! 
 
In lieu of a formal meeting, we voted on two proposals via email that needed immediate 
attention: 
 
1. Do you approve the purchase of a new high quality piano bench costing around 
$900.00? 
2. Do you approve funding an Avalon capital call for $95,000.00? 
 
Both were approved unanimously with the following actions: 
Larry will inform Art Bragg to go ahead with the purchase of the new piano bench. 
Glenn will write a check to Boulder Dance for $95,000. 
 


